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Board Meeting


July 15, 2004

SUPPORT FACILITIES REVIEW, URBANA

Action:
Authorize Study of Ancillary Facilities to Support University Programs

Funding:
No Funding Required

The past five years have seen considerable expansion of facilities at the Urbana-Champaign campus, including creation of a research park, a north campus parking structure that will include office and retail space, and the east campus commercial facility.  Particularly as the research park has achieved a successful launch, several new planning activities have been undertaken, including a master planning effort authorized by the Board of Managers of the Research Park, and a broader campus-wide master planning effort examining the entire south campus area.  Those efforts are in progress, with reports to the Board of Managers and Board of Trustees, respectively, expected in fall 2004.

In addition to those efforts it would be useful to examine the need for and utility of additional ancillary facilities that could enhance and support university activities and programs, including an examination of the need for and viability of new space to support conferences and related activities such as the proposed multi-use facility.

The Interim Chancellor at Urbana recommends that a study of such ancillary facilities, including their financial viability, be undertaken.

The President of the University concurs.

 Approved by the Board of Trustees,


 July 15, 2004








